
 

Member Florida Council of Yacht Clubs • 772-231-2211 • verobeachyachtclub.com 1  

March 2023 • Volume 43 • Issue 3 

Commodore’s Log 
February was a whirlwind of activities with great events including a well-attended 
parking lot concert, a terri#c Valentine’s Day Dinner Dance, the #rst Skipper’s 
Table presentation in some time and a host of committee meetings.  Thank you to 
all who supported the events and to the member volunteers who offered their 
ideas and their time to enhance the work of the committees—all of which adds to 
the bene#ts of membership to VBYC.   

Looking ahead, there are some exciting things on the horizon.  The bathroom 
remodel project (budgeted to occur in 2022 but postponed until 2023 because of 
the patio bar project) is moving along.  Stay tuned for more details.  You will soon 
notice that the patio wait staff will carry hand-held POS 

tablets to take your food and beverage orders.  This is part of a server upgrade 
project designed to increase the ef#ciency of getting orders into the kitchen and 
save a few steps for our staff.   

You may be wondering what happened to Friendship II and why the slip sits 
empty.  Unfortunately, the pontoons were not painted properly when she was 
purchased, and now need to be replaced.  The dealer is taking full responsibility 
and has offered to replace the pontoons, which would have meant a two-to-three
-month delay, or buy back the boat.  The decision has been made to take the 
refund and purchase a similar boat with a #berglass hull, because our club boat 
is an amenity that so many of you enjoy.  So again, stay tuned. 

As we head into March, check out the calendar, as there are many events 
scheduled.  Your participation is greatly appreciated.  

I look forward to seeing you at the club to raise a glass and tell some stories! 

Commodore 
Judy Peschio  
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 Sh ipmates  

A SMALL ACT OF KINDNESS THAT MAKES A BIG DIFFERENCE 
The Shipmates organized the annual Teddy Bear Drive in December for longer than 
anyone can remember.  Thanks to the support of the entire VBYC membership, this 
drive always was successful and appreciated.  Originally the drive was set up to 
donate bears to the Sherriff's Department, the Fire Department and Cleveland Clinic 
- Emergency Room. Now, bears are being donated to Cleveland Clinic Emergency 
Room and Toys for Tots. 

The movement is contagious!  Mert Anderson, a long-time supporter of the Teddy Bear Drive, engaged her 
women's group to participate and every year they donate bears to our drive. Mert was not alone: Other 
members of the Shipmates, including Carin Fedderman, Milley LaCanfora, Helga McCahan, and the late 
Mary Neville felt this drive was very important to our community outreach program. 

Janet Leh's grandchildren started a bear drive at their high school in support of their grandmother's 
hospitalization during Covid, and the comfort of a bear on her windowsill. 

What might seem so simple has far-reaching effects. 

When Janet and I delivered Bears last year to the Emergency Room, a child was admitted who was quite 
stressed.  Erin Miller, communications and PR specialist/marketing at the Cleveland Clinic ER immediately 
grabbed one of the bears that we were delivering and gave it to the child – the tears dried up! 

Cleveland Clinic feels so passionately about these donations that an article will be published in their 
national newsletter featuring the VBYC and their Teddy Bear Drive.  

Erin recently wrote me a note, "Thank you and the Shipmates 
for your continued support for our hospital and the 
community.  We can't even begin to count how many children 
(and adults) your donations have helped."  

Sometimes the smallest acts of kindness have the biggest 
impacts. 

Be kind. 
Mary 
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VBYC KAYAK GROUP OUTING 
Saturday March 11 at 9:00 a.m. 

Destination:  Turkey Creek in Palm Bay. 
Kayak along this picturesque creek to a bird sanctuary.  If you are new to kayaking, we will teach you!  
Contact Toby Jarman, jarmantoby1@gmail.com, if you are planning to attend.  Email Maddy of 
Adventure Kayak Tours for kayak reservations: madelynrussell12@gmail.com. 

On  the  Waterfront  

SPOIL ISLAND CLEANUP - Saturday March 25 
10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
If you’d like to participate, please email Connie 
Dominianni, connie.dominianni@gmail.com, by Monday, 
March 20 to reserve your spot. All are welcome! 

All members are welcome to attend committee and board meetings as a guest. The March schedule is 
listed below. Please check the website for additional information. 

Fleet - Tuesday, March 7 @ 4:30 p.m. 

Publicity & Publications - Wednesday, March 8 @ 10 a.m. 

Activities - Tuesday, March 14 @ 11:00 a.m. 

Planning - Tuesday, March 14 @ 9:30 a.m. 

Membership - Tuesday, March 14 @ 4:30 p.m. 

House and Grounds - Tuesday, March 14 @ 9:30 a.m. 

Board of Directors – Tuesday, March 21 @ 9:30 a.m. 

VBYC  Meetings  –  March  2023  
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Valentine ’s  Day  

Concert in  the  Parking  Lot  
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Check the photo album on the VBYC website for more photos. https://verobeachyachtclub.com/photos 

Burgee  Exchange  

A Welcome to members of the Camden, Maine Yacht Club 
VBYC already had their burgee, so we sent ours home 

with our visitors. 

Presque Isle Yacht Club in Erie, PA.  

9 & Dine Winners 

Once  Around  the  Club  

February Trivia Winners 
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The March book club selection is Our Missing Hearts by Celeste Ng. Contact 
Kathy Kinasewitz, kkinasewitz@hotmail.com, for additional information. 

Twelve-year-old Bird Gardner lives with his father, a former linguist who now 
shelves books in a university library. His mother Margaret, a Chinese American 
poet, left without a trace when he was nine years old. He doesn’t know what 
happened to her, except that her books have been banned. Then one day, Bird 
receives a mysterious letter containing a cryptic drawing and is pulled into a 
quest to find her.  

Our Missing Hearts is an old story made new, of the ways supposedly civilized 
communities ignore injustice. It’s about the lessons and legacies we pass on to 
our children, and the power of art to create change. 

Wednesday, March 29 @ 4:00 p.m. 
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MARCH  2023  
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 
Lunch 

 
 
 
 

Anna Ivanova 
Dinner 

2 
Lunch 

 
 
 
 
 

Dinner 

3 
Lunch 

 
Happy Hour 
Dinner 

4 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stereo FM 

5 
Pickleball 
Brunch 

 

6 
Club 
Closed 

  

  

7 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dinner 

8 
Lunch 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Carl Lewis 
Dinner 

9 
Lunch 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dinner 

10 
Lunch 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Hour 
Dinner 

11 
 
 

Kayak Outing 
 
 
 
 

Johnny Nick 
Dinner 

12 
Pickleball 
Brunch 

13 
Club 
Closed 

  

  

14 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dinner 

15 
Lunch 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kent Brown 
Dinner 

16 
Lunch 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tapas Buffet 
Limited  Menu 

17 
Lunch 

 
 

Happy Hour 
 
 
 

Buffet 

18 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fun Fest 
 

Dinner 

19 
Pickleball 
Brunch 

 

 

20 
Club 
Closed 

  

  

21 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dinner 

22 
Lunch 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dave Bialos 
Dinner 

23 
Lunch 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Limited Menu 

24 
Lunch 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Hour 
Dinner 

25 
 Spoil Island 
Cleanup 

 
 
 
 
 

Haya & the Hits 
Dinner 

26 
Pickleball 
Brunch 

27 
Club 
Closed 

28 
  

 
 
 
 
 

Dinner 

29 
Lunch 

 
 
 
 
 

Todd Jones  

30 
Lunch 

 
 
 
 

Dinner 

31 
Lunch 

 
 
 
 

Happy Hour 
Dinner 

 

Reservations Required ~ 772-231-2211 
Lunch: Wednesday through Friday: 11:00 a.m. ~ 1:30 p.m. 

Sunday Brunch: 10:00 a.m. ~ 1:30 p.m. 
Wednesday Night on the Patio: Music: 6:00 p.m. ~ 9:00 p.m. 

Dinner: Tuesday Through Saturday: 5:30 p.m. ~ 8:30 p.m. 
Saturday: Jackets are recommended but not required  
Saturday: Music: 6:30 ~ 9:30 p.m. (main dining room) 

APRIL HIGHLIGHTS 
Skippers Table ~ Thursday, April 6 

Easter Brunch & Dinner ~ Sunday, April 9 
Concert in the Parking Lot ~ Thursday, April 13 

Seafood Buffet ~ Wednesday, April 19 


